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January 7, 2020

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Subject:  Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee, a division of Waste Management of Washington,
Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 14

Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2 and 6 to the above-referenced company. The purpose of these
tariff page revisions is to reflect a new Chelan County Waste Haulers Fee of 5.26% to be assessed on
gross revenues (excluding pass through disposal fees and recycling revenues) generated from operations
within unincorporated areas of the county. The proposed effective date for this new fee is March 1, 2020.

The imposition of this new fee will affect approximately 6,300 customers and will generate approximately
$240,000 annually in additional revenue and corresponding expense.

Attached for your review is a copy of Resolution No. 2019-85 which enacted this fee to be effective on
September 1, 2019 and a notification letter from the County. Due to an oversight, the company did not
make the required filing with the WUTC. To correct this error and to allow this filing to go into effect as

early as possible, we are requesting that the new fee go into effect on February 1, 2020 pursuant to an
LSN request.

Customers will be notified of this increase on their first invoice after the approval of the Commission. If you
have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Very truly yours,
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Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cc: Curt Kazen
Tyler Mackay
Tami Yager
Chelan County



